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Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board

UG 06201?C/o John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board WrTE OF ILUNOIS
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500 FOlIUtlon Control Board
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Ameren Energy Resources Company, LLC’s’ Petition for Variance from the Illinois Multi-
Pollutant Standard: PCB 12-126

Dear Honorable Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board,

I write to you today to share my support for Ameren Energy Resources Company, LLC (AER) and its
request to extend the deadline for upgrading its energy stations to meet new state emission standards.

As the president of the East Central Illinois Economic Development District (ECIDC), I know AER is an
important component of our local economy. The Newton Energy Center currently employs 158 people,
and these well-paying jobs boost the household income and spur economic development in our
community. The plant is also an imperative source of property tax revenue which in turn supports
essential public services like education and public safety.

I understand the interest for Illinois to adopt stricter air regulations. In fact, members of my
organization support this direction as well — as does AER.

However, in this time of economic hardship, AER does not have the financial resources to immediately
meet the Illinois emission requirements. If its requested relief is not granted, then it would be forced
to take drastic action and shutter some of its energy centers. Not only would that harm the quality of
our 11-county region, it would have a negative effect on the state’s economy.

AER is not asking to be excused from the emission requirements. In fact AER has agreed to voluntarily
commit to earlier reductions to achieve similar emission outcomes during the period it has requested
the relief. AER is simply asking for more time to make appropriate investments in order to achieve
pollution control without having to cut jobs and economic opportunities for lllinoisans.

Just like AER’s commitment to lowering emissions, I have made a commitment to our 11 county region
to foster economic development while ensuring the availability of public services and to always serve
the wellbeing of this region. In doing so, I must ask the Board to please support AER’s petition for
temporary relief. The welfare of our region depends on it.

Sincerely,

B?i A. Moody, President
East Central Illinois Development Corporation



1656
Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board
C/o John Therriauft, Assistant Clerk
Ihnos PoHution Control Board
100 W Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re; Arneren EnerjRc-sources’ Petition for Variance from the Illinois Multi-PoHutant Standard: PCB12426

Dear Honorable Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board,

I write to you today to share my support for Ameren Energy Resources (AER) and its request toextend the deadline for upgrading its energy stations to meet new state emission standards.

As the Administrative Assistant for Robinson, I know that AER is an important proponent of ourlocal economy. The Newton Energy Center currently employs 198 people, and these well-payingjobs boost the household income and spur economic development in our community. The plantis also an imperative source of property tax revenue ($7,572,478.66 million in the 2010 tax
year), which in turn supports essential public services like education and public safety.

I understand the interest for Illinois to adopt strict regulations. In fact, our community and AERsupport this direction as well.

However, in this time of economic hardship, AER does not have the financial resources toimmediately meet the Illinois emission requirements. If its requested relief is not granted, thenit would be forced to take drastic action and shutter some of its energy centers. Not only wouldthat harm the quality of my community, it would also have a negative effect on the state’seconomy.

AER is not asking to he excused from the emission requirements. It simply asks for more time tomake the right investments in order to pay for pollution control without having to cut jobs andeconomic opportunities for Illinoisans.

Just like AER’s commitment to lowering emissions, I ha’ve made a commitment to Robinson, toensure the availability of public services and to always serve the wellbeing of this community. Indoing so, I mLlst ask the Board to please support AER’s petition for temporary relief. The
welfare of our town depends on it.

Sincerely,

Deanna Watson
Administrative Assistant, City of Robinson



1657
Members of the Hhinois Poflution Control Board
C/o John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W, Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re Amregngy Resources’ Petition for Variance from the Illinois MuIU-Poiutant StandajfB12-126

Dear Honorable Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board,

write to you today to share my support for Ameren Energy Resources (AER) and its request to
extend the deadline for upgrading its energy stations to meet new state emission standards.

As the City Treasurer for Robinson, I know that AER is an important proponent of our local
economy. The Newton Energy Center currently employs 198 people, and these well-paying jobs
boost the household income and spur economic development in our community. The plant is
also an imperative source of property tax revenue ($7,572,478.66 million in the 2010 tax year),
which in turn supports essential public services like education and public safety.

I understand the interest for Illinois to adopt strict regulations. In fact, our community and AER
support this direction as well.

However, in this time of economic hardship, AER does not have the financial resources to
immediately meet the Illinois emission requirements. If its requested relief is not granted, then
it would be forced to take drastic action and shutter some of its energy centers. Not only would
that harm the quality of my community, it would also have a negative effect on the state’s
economy.

AER is not asking to be excused from the emission requirements. It simply asks for more time to
make the right investments in order to pay for pollution control without having to cut jobs and
economic opportunities for Illinoisans.

Just like AER’s commitment to lowering emissions, I have made a commitment to Robinson, toensure the availability of public services and to always serve the wellbeing of this community. In
doing so, I must ask the Board to please support AER’s petition for temporary relief. The
welfare cf our town depends on it.

Sincerely,

/

Denise Jobe
City Treasurer. City of Rnhincnn



1658
Members of the lIhnois Pollution Control Board
C/a John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Arneren_Ene q Resources’ Petition for Vanance from the l!linois Multi-Pollutant Standard:_PCB
12-126

Dear Honorable Ivlembers of the illinois Pollution Control Board,

I write to you today to share roy Support for Arneren Energy Resources (AER) and its request to
extend the deadline for upgrading its energy stations to meet new state emission standards.

As the City Engineer for Robinson, I know that AER is an important proponent of our local
economy. The Newton Energy Center currently employs 198 people, and these well-paying jobs
boost the household income and spur economic development in our community. The plant is
also an imperative source of property tax revenue ($7,572,478.66 million in the 2010 tax year),
which in turn supports essential public services like education and public safety.

I understand the interest for Illinois to adopt strict regulations, In fact, our community and AER
support this direction as well.

However, in this time of economic hardship, AER does not have the financial resources to
immediately meet the Illinois emission requirements. If its requested relief is not granted, then
it would be forced to take drastic action and shutter some of its energy centers. Not only would
that harm the quality of my community, it would also have a negative effect on the state’s
economy.

AER is not asking to be excused from the emission requirements It simply asks for more time to
make the right investments in order to pay for pollution control without having to cut jobs and
economic opportunities for lllinoisans.

Just like AER’s commitment to lowering emissions, I have made a commitment to Robinson, to
ensure the availability of public services and to always serve the wellbeing of this commurnty. In
doing so, I must ask the Board to please support AER’s petition for temporary relief The
welfare of our town depends on it,

Sincerely,

jeff Rillard
City Engineer, City of Robinson



1659
Members of the Hnois Poflution Control Board
C/o John Therriauit:, Assistant Clerk
Ulinois Poution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Ameren Enegi Resources’ Petition for Variance from the Illinois Multi-Pollutant Standard: PCB
12-126

Dear Honorable Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board,

I write to you today to share my support for Ameren Energy Resources (AER) and its request to
extend the deadline for upgrading its energy stations to meet new state emission standards.

As the City Clerk for Robinson, I know that AER is an important proponent of our local economy.
The Newton Energy Center currently employs 198 people, and these well-paying jobs boost the
household income and spur economic development in our community. The plant is also an
imperative source of property tax revenue ($7,572,478.66 million in the 2010 tax year), which
in turn supports essential public services like education and public safety.

I understand the interest for Illinois to adopt strict regulations In fact, our community and AER
support this direction as well

However, in this time of economic hardship, AER does not have the financial resources to
immediately meet the Illinois emission requirements. If its requested relief is not granted, then
it would be forced to take drastic action and shutter some of its energy centers. Not only would
that harm the quality of my community, it would also have a negative effect on the state’s
economy.

AER is not asking to be excused from the emission requirements. It simply asks for more time to
make the right investments in order to pay for pollution control without having to cut jobs and
economic opportunities for lllinoisans.

Just like AER’s commitment to lowering emissions, I have made a commitment to Robinson, to
ensure the availability of public services and to always serve the wellbeing of this community. In
doing so, I must ask the Board to please support AER’s petition for temporary relief. The
welfare of our town depends on it.

Sincerely,

/
/ ,/

Sandrea Anderson
City Clerk. City of Rohincnn
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Members of the Ilinois Pollution Control Board
C/o John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Uuinois Pollution Control Board
100 W Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 6060132i8

Se AmereESesources’ Petition for Vane nce fromt eflLino_Multi-PoHutant_Standard: PCB
12-125

Dear Honorable Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board,

I write to you today to share my support for Ameren Energy Resources (AER) and its request to
extend the deadline for upgrading its energy stations to meet new state emission standards.

As the Chief of Police for Robinson, I know that AER is an important proponent of our local
economy. The Newton Energy Center currently employs 198 people, and these weH-paying jobs
boost the household income and spur economic development in our community. The plant is
also an imperative source of property tax revenue ($7,572,478.66 million in the 2010 tax year),
which in turn supports essential public services like education and public safety.

I understand the interest for Illinois to adopt strict regulations. In fact, our community and AER
support this direction as well.

However in this time of economic hardship, AER does not have the financial resources to
immediately meet the Illinois emission requirements. If its requested relief is not granted, then
it would be Forced to take drastic action and shutter some of its energy centers. Not only would
that harm the quality of my community, it would also have a negative effect on the state’s
economy.

AER is not asking to be excused from the emission requirements. It simply asks for more time to
make the right investments in order to pay for pollution control without having to cut jobs and
economic opportunities for Illinoisans,

Just like AER’s commitment to lowering emissions, I have made a commitment to Robinson, to
ensure the availability of public services and to always serve the wellbeing of this community, In
doing so, I must ask the Board to please support AER’s petition for temporary relief. The
welfare of our town depends on it,

Sincerely,

William Ackman
Chief of Police, City of Robinson
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Members of the lihnois Pollution Control Board
C/o John Therriaulc, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Arneren_E RsurcesPetitonfor Variance from the Illinois Multi-Pollutant Standard: PCB12426

Dear Honorable Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board,

write to you today to share my support for Ameren Energy Resources (AER) and its request to
extend the deadline for upgrading its energy stations to meet new state emission standards.

As a city councilman of Robinson, I know that AER is an important proponent of our local
economy. The Newton Energy Center currently employs 198 people, and these well-paying jobs
boost the household income and spur economic development in our community. The plant is
also an imperative source of property tax revenue ($7,572,478.66 million in the 2010 tax year),
which in turn supports essential public services like education and public safety

I understand the interest for Illinois to adopt strict regulations. In fact, our community and AER
support this direction as well.

However, in this time of economic hardship, AER does not have the financial resources to
immediately meet the Illinois emission requirements. If its requested relief is not granted, then
it would be forced to take drastic action and shutter some of its energy centers. Not only would
that harm the quality of my community, it would also have a negative effect on the state’s
economy.

AER is not asking to be excused from the emission requirements. It simply asks for more time tomake the right investments in order to pay for pollution control without having to cut jobs andeconomic opportunities for Illinoisans.

Just like AER’s commitment to lowering emissions, I have made a commitment to Robinson, toensure the availability of public services and to always serve the wellbeing of this community. Indoing so, I must ask the Board to please support AER’s petition for temporary relief, The
welfare of our town depends on it.

Sincerely,

Russell Snider



Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board
C/o John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Ameren EnerRy Resources Petition for Variance from the illinois Multi-Pollutant Standard; PCB
12-126

Dear Honorable Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board,

I write to you today to share my support for Ameren Energy Resources (AER) and its request to
extend the deadline for upgrading its energy stations to meet new state emission standards.

As a city councilman of Robinson, I know that AER is an important proponent of our local
economy The Newton Energy Center currently employs 198 people, and these well-paying jobs
boost the household income and spur economic development in our community. The plant is
also an imperative source of property tax revenue (57,572,47866 million in the 2010 tax year>,
which in turn supports essential public services like education and public safety.

I understand the interest for Illinois to adopt strict regulations. In fact, our community and AER
support this direction as well

However, in this time of economic hardship, AER does not have the financial resources to
immediately meet the Illinois emission requirements If its requested relief is not granted, then
it would be forced to take drastic action and shutter some of its energy centers Not only would
that harm the ciiiality nf my rommunty, it would also have a negative effect on the state’s
economy

AER is not asking to be excused from the emission requirements It simply asks for more time to
make the right investments in order to pay for pollution control without having to cut jobs and
economic opportunities for lllinoisans

Just like AERs commitment to lowering emissions, I have made a commitment to Robinson, to
ensure the availability of public services and to always serve the wellbeing of this community In
doing so, I must ask the Board to please support AER’s petition for temporary relief. The
welfare of our town depends on it.

Sincerely,

Karen Bowman
Alderman, City of Robinson



Members of the hlinois Pollution Control Board
C/o John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re Ameren Energy Resources’ Petition for Variance from the Illinois Multi-Pollutant Standard: PCB12-126

Dear Honorable Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board,

I write to you today to share my support for Ameren Energy Resources (AER) and its request toextend the deadline for upgrading its energy stations to meet new state emission standards.

As a city councilman of Robinson, I know that AER is an important proponent of our local
economy. The Newton Energy Center currently employs 198 people, and these well-paying jobsboost the household income and spur economic development in our community. The plant isalso an imperative source of property tax revenue ($7,572,478.66 million in the 2010 tax year),which in turn supports essential public services like education and public safety.

I understand the interest for Illinois to adopt strict regulations. In fact, our community and AERsupport this direction as well.

However, in this time of economic hardship, AER does not have the financial resources toimmediately meet the Illinois emission requirements. If its requested relief is not granted, thenit would be forced to take drastic action and shutter some of its energy centers. Not only wouldthat harm the quality of my community, it would also have a negative effect on the state’seconomy.

AER is not asking to be excused from the emission requirements. It simply asks for more time tomake the right investments in order to pay for pollution control without having to cut jobs andeconomic opportunities for Illinoisans.

Just like AER’s commitment to lowering emissions, I have made a commitment to Robinson, toensure the availability of public services and to always serve the wellbeing of this community. Indoing so, I must ask the Board to please support AER’s petition for temporary relief The
welfare of our town depends on it.

Sincerely,

Barbara Alexander
Alderman, City of Robinson



e7tMembers of the lilnois Pollution Control Board
C/o John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Hinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3215

Re: Ameren_Enerpv Resources’ Petition for Variance from the iWnois Mult-Pollutant Standard: PCB
12-126

Dear Honorable Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board,

I write to you today to share my support for Arneren Energy Resources (AER) and its request to
extend the deadline for upgrading its energy stations to meet new state emission standards.

As a city councilman of Robinson, I know that AER is an important proponent of our local
economy. The Newton Energy Center currently employs 198 people, and these well-paying jobs
boost the household income and spur economic development in our community. The plant is
also an imperative source of property tax revenue ($7,572,478.66 million in the 2010 tax year),
which in turn supports essential public services like education and public safety.

I understand the interest for Illinois to adopt strict regulations. In fact, our community and AER
support this direction as well.

However, in this time of economic hardship, AER does not have the financial resources to
immediately meet the Illinois emission requirements. If its requested relief is not granted, then
it would be forced to take drastic action and shutter some of its energy centers. Not only would
that harm the quality of my community, it would also have a negative effect on the state’s
economy

AER is not asking to be excused from the emission requirements. It simply asks for more time to
make the right investments in order to pay for pollution control without having to cut jobs and
economic opportunities for lllinoisans.

Just like AER’s commitment to lowering emissions, I have made a commitment to Robinson, to
ensure the availability of public services and to always serve the wellbeing of this community. In
doing so, I must ask the Board to please support AER’s petition for temporary relief. The
welfare of our town depends on it,

Sincerely,

Lon Smlth
Alderman, City of Robinson



Members of the Iflinois Pollution Control Board /C/o John Therriauft, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Ameren_Energy Resources’ Petition for Variance from the Illinois MuItiPollurant Standard: PCB12-126

Dear Honorable Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board,

virite to you today to share my support for Ameren Energy Resources (AER) and its request toextend the deadline for upgrading its energy stations to meet new state emission standards.

As a city councilman of Robinson, I know that AER is an important proponent of our local
economy. The Newton Energy Center currently employs 198 people, and these well-paying jobs
boost the household income and spur economic development in our community. The plant is
also an imperative source of property tax revenue ($7,572,478.66 million in the 2010 tax year),
which in turn supports essential public services like education and public safety.

I understand the interest for Illinois to adopt strict regulations. In fact, our community and AERsupport this direction as well.

However, in this time of economic hardship, AER does not have the financial resources to
immediately meet the Illinois emission requirements. If its requested relief is not granted, thenit would be forced to take drastic action and shutter some of its energy centers. Not only wouldthat harm the quality of my community. it would also have a negative effect on the state’s
economy.

AER is not asking to be excused from the emission requirements. It simply asks for more time tomake the right investments in order to pay for pollution control without having to cut jobs and
economic opportunities for Illinoisans.

Just like AER’s commitment to lowering emissions, I have made a commitment to Robinson, toensure the availability of public services and to always serve the wellbeing of this community. Indoing so, I must ask the Board to please support AER’s petition for temporary relief. The
welfare of our town depends on it.

Sincerely,

Jae McKinney
Iderrnan, City of Robinson
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Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Earl Gallas Gallas
2821 W Bacon Dr
Peoria, IL 61614-3220
egallas@att.net



1667Dear Members of the Hinos PoUuton Contro Board:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief
(Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers
provide hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax
revenues that are used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to
make the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by
achieving the cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and
livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerdy,

First Name:

Last Name:

Add ress:

City:

State:

r_ ‘

Zip Code:

Please complete, return fax to (309) 401-3213 OR return to your supervisor before Aug. 15
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Deir Members of the Nlhiois PoUutbn Control oard

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief
(Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers
provide hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax
revenues that are used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to
make the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by
achieving the cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and
livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerdy9

First Name:
‘2

Last Name:

Address:

City:

State: —z
Zip Code:

Please complete, return fax to (309) 401-3213 OR return to your supervisor before Aug. 15



July 31, 2012 1669

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-1 26

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Since rely,
John Schwegler
1 Hickory Knis
Edwardsville, IL 62025-3802
jtschwegleryahoo.com
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Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AERs vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Shelley Snyder
105 Terre Verte Blvd
Paducah, KY 42001-6043
shelleysnyder@electricenergyinc.com



August 02, 2012 1671

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
michelle adams
311 W4thSt
Metropolis, IL 62960-1 803
michelleadams56yahoo.com



August 02, 2012 1 672

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AERs vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Gary Adkins
42 Marberry Dr
Metropolis, IL 62960-1171
ga rym92 8©yahoo . corn



August 02, 2012 1673

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 20 12-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Betty Aiken
506 N Main St
Benton, IL 62812-1101

dbaiken@frontier.com



August 02, 2012 1 674

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Chandra Anderson
306 Illinois street
Karnak, IL 62956
channie5o©yahoo.com



August 02, 2012 1 675

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Keith Anderson
305 Valley View Dr
Edwardsville, IL 62025-33 16
krand88sbcgIobaI. net



August 02, 2012 1 676

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
SHARON ARMSTRONG
6027 Kommer Rd
Metropolis, IL 62960-3622
BACKWOODTRACKER1 @YAHOO.COM
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Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AERs vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Scott Bethel
831 Bridgewater Xing
Villa Ridge, MO 63089-2043
SBethel@Charter.net
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Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AERs vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Victoria Dixon
108 Towne Square Ct
Eureka, MO 63025-1937
Victoriagipson@gmail.com
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Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
David Dixon
623 Claymont Dr
Ballwin, MO 63011-2477
cadanddad@earthlink.net



August 02, 2012 1 680

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Frank Furlong
1637 Sublette Ave
Saint Louis, MO 63110-1 924
furlongprinting@sbcglobal.net
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Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Daniel Ginger
4914 Jonesboro Rd
Karnak, IL 62956-2311
ltdano_68@hotmaiI.com
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Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AERs vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Joseph Gipson
415 WAndrews St
Macon, IL 62544-9757
bevhilbillielo©gmail.com
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Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AERs vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Darlene Hardiek
11409 N l700th St
Teutopolis, IL 62467-3825
keidrah@hotmail.com
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Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Mendy Harris
8 Northview Est
Metropolis, IL 62960-2505
mendyharris@frontier.com
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Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
ashley harris
PC Box 173
7974 new bethel church rd
Brookport, IL 62910-0173
cakharris24@yahoo. corn
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Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601 -3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 201 2-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Steve Heisner
P0 Box 436
Karnak, IL 62956-0436
rev1916@hotmail.com
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Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-32 18

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-1 26

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Mike Helton
2776 Massac Creek Rd
Metropolis, IL 62960-3122
mhelton2776gmaiI.com
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Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 201 2-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
MarIa Helton
2776 Massac Creek Rd
Metropolis, IL 62960-3122
mhelton2776©gmail.com
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Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Leroy Henderson
1208 N Walters St
Robinson, IL 62454-1151
sIowfoot42@hotmail.com
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Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 20 12-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Barbara Hendrickson
24 Autumn Glen Dr
Glen Carbon, IL 62034-1615
hendrx3@charter.net
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Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AERs vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Glenda Herring
10 Stephen Ln
Metropolis, IL 62960-3141
gherring@maxbb.com


